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Safe staffing has been overlooked by the Healthcare system. Working short staffed 

places patients as well as staff in harms way. With no oversight short staffing has 

become a regular occurrence with more demands being placed on staff and less care 

being able to be provided to patients due to the increased workload and lack of 

staffing. We need technical staff and service staff staffing committee's to help with 

this increased workload and as a way for there to be oversight on short staffing and 

how quality of care is affected based on staffing.  


